
Update from Na-onal Board Mee-ngs - Board Mee-ng on March 27, 2024 
 
The na'onal board mee'ngs took place on February 22/23, 2024. 
 
The following topics were discussed: 

- The need to con'nue to build the SCC brand 
- Moving forward with a proposal to host the 2028 World Skills in Toronto 
- Partner Round Table – the board was joined by approx. 20 industry partners to get 

feedback on the na'onal compe''on, the SCC brand, how to engage employers during 
the compe''on and gauge interest in Toronto 2028 

- The na'onal compe''on – op'ons for member organiza'ons to host, op'on of 
extending the compe''on by one day, op'on of crea'ng a set rota'on for the 
compe''on 

 


